
Palouse Junction High School
North Franklin School District

Closing Gaps

Recognized For:

Growth

Achievement

The Washington State Board of Education (SBE), the Educational Opportunity Gap
Oversight and Accountability Committee (EOGOAC), and the Office of the Superintendent
of Public Instruction (OSPI) developed a new recognition framework that incorporates
state level and local information to identify schools that are exemplars in terms of growth
and achievement. This new recognition framework identifies schools along the entire
continuum of support.
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For more information, visit sbe.wa.gov/our-work/accountability

Schools recognized for increasing their graduation rates across all
students are working to serve all students equitably. The schools are
recognized for closing opportunity gaps for all students. Palouse
Junction High School is recognized for increasing their graduation rate
for all students. Palouse Junction High School was initially identified for
Comprehensive supports in 2018 based on a low graduation rate.
Palouse Junction High School is being recognized for improvements in
the four-year graduation rate for All Students.


